DEPARTMENT OF EXECUTIVE MANAGEMENT
BUREAU OF FINANCE AND MANAGEMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Public Utilities Commission

FROM: Bureau of Finance and Management
RE: Fiscal Note

DATE: March 8, 2016

The Bureau of Finance and Management has reviewed the proposed rules from the Public Utilities
Commission and concurs with the department’s assumptions and fiscal impact calculations.

KH:bn

Attachment: BFM Fiscal Note

cc:  Jason Hancock, Director
South Dakota Legislative Research Council

RECEIVED

MAR 09 2016

SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC
UTILITIES COMMISSION

STATE CAPITOL

500 EAST CAPITOL AVE.
PIERRE, SOUTH DAKOTA
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